International Taekwon-Do Federation I.T.F.



국

刑





王



미

Draugasse 3, 1210 Vienna, AUSTRIA Tel: (+43-1) 2928467 Fax: (+43-1) 292846789

E-Mail: secretary-gen@itfhq.org director-af@itfhq.org
Website: www.itf-tkd.org

To: ITF NGB Representatives, Grand Master and Masters,

Ref: ITF Sparring gears

Vienna, May 31st, 2019

Dear ITF NGB Representatives, Grand Masters and Masters,

I hope this letter reaches you well.

I presume that the ITF NGBs are happy to be informed that Daedo International has become the official ITF sponsor.

In the previous letter ITF HQs informed that from the 21st ITF Taekwon-do World Championships which will be held in Plovdiv, Bulgaria, from 24th-30th of August 2019, it would be compulsory to use the ITF- Approved Daedo sparring gears (gloves and footwears).

However in consideration of the fact that some NGBs had already purchased or ordered to purchase the sparring gears from other sources, from the next ITF Taekwon-Do Championships in 2021, it will be compulsory to use the ITF- Approved Daedo sparring gears (gloves and footwears).

The ITF HQs encourages all the NGBs to use these ITF-approved Daedo sparring gears in their Taekwon-Do Dojangs and during the official ITF-endorsed Tournaments such as ITF Taekwon-Do World Championships, ITF Taekwon-Do Continental Championships and the Regional International Taekwon-Do Tournament after this 21st ITF Taekwon-Do World Championships.

Thus this will be resulted in the support-ITF projects for the benefit of ITF by our ITF members.

With best regards,

Sincerely Yours in Taekwon-Do,

Master Kim Cholgyu,

Director of Finance and Administration of ITF

International Taekwon-Do Federation

Draugasse 3, 1210 Vienna, Austria Tel: +43 1 292 84 67, Fax: +43 1 292 846789 secretary-gen@itfhq.org, www.itf-tkd.org